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February 2017 Edition 

BAS Meeting Minutes - 1/11/2017 

Hobbytown Longmont 
 

The meeting was called to order by Secretary Ken Jochim 

at 6:30 pm. 

 

There were 8 members present. 

 

It was moved by Mike Gulizia and seconded by Rudy 

Glick that the minutes of the previous meeting be ap-

proved as published.  Motion passed. 

 

There were no reports from the elected officers.  

 

Al Coelho reported we now have 52 members/renewals 

for the 2017 year, with 18 in the float fly subgroup. 

 

A discussion was held regarding the BAS retrieval boat 

ownership and registration for the coming year.  The reg-

istration needs to be started fairly soon.  Rich Anderson 

asked that he be allowed to retire from this responsibility 

after many years of service.  An email will be sent by the 
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secretary to all the members of the float fly subgroup ask-

ing for a volunteer for this duty. 

 

It was noted that a work party will be scheduled when it 

gets warmer to do the maintenance on the boat and 

trailer.  Mike Gulizia has obtained a new set of LED tail 

lights for the trailer.  Also the wheel bearings need to be 

lubricated, and perhaps some sealing of the rivets/seams 

could be done to reduce the leakage. 

 

Mike Morter has ordered a solar charging system for the 

boat battery during storage.  It was agreed that the float 

fly subgroup should offer to reimburse Mike for that ex-

pense. 

 

There being no further new or old business, it was moved 

by Al Coelho that the meeting be adjourned at 6:55 pm.  

Motion passed. 

 

Thank you to Mike Gulizia for taking notes for the min-

utes! 

 

Respectfully submitted, Ken Jochim, Secretary 


